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1.0 Purpose of Report 

 
1.1 

 
Provide an update on correspondence received for attention of Council.  
 

2.0 Background 

 
2.1 

 
This paper refers to correspondence to be brought to the attention of Council. 
Items are referred to in 3.0 below. 
 

3.0 Main Report 

 
3.1 
 
 
 
 
 
3.2 
 
 
 
 
 
3.3 
 
 
 
 
 
3.4 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Correspondence from Department for Infrastructure 
 
The Chair has received a response from the Department for Infrastructure in 
response to Council’s letter regarding prioritisation of A5 STC.  Refer to Appendix 
A 
 
Correspondence from Department for Education  
 
The Chair has received a response from the Department of Education in response 
to Council’s letter regarding Early Learning and Childcare Measures 2024/25.  
Refer to Appendix B  
 
Correspondence from Police Service of Northern Ireland  
 
The Chair has received a response from the Police Service of Northern Ireland in 
response to Council’s letter regarding the closure of enquiry offices.  Refer to 
Appendix C 
 
Correspondence from Northern Ireland Housing Executive (NIHE) 
 
A response has been received from NIHE following Council request for a meeting 
to discuss grass cutting issues across the district.  A meeting took place on 19 
June 2024.  Refer to Appendix D  
 
 



3.5 
 
 
 
 
3.6  
 
 
 
 
 
3.7 
 
 
 
 
 

Correspondence from NI Water 
 
The Chair has received a response from NI Water in response to Council’s letter 
regarding NI Water discharges.  Refer to Appendix E  
 
Correspondence from Remembering Srebrenica UK 
 
Correspondence has been received from the Remembering Srebrenica UK (cross 
party genocide education charity funded by the Department of Levelling UP, 
Housing and Communities regarding commemoration day.  Refer to Appendix F  
 
Correspondence from Department for Education  
 
The Chair has received a response from the Department of Education in response 
to Council’s letter regarding school places for Special Educational Needs/Disability.  
Refer to Appendix G 
 

4.0 Other Considerations 
 

 
4.1 

 
Financial, Human Resources & Risk Implications 
 

Financial: not applicable 
 

Human: not applicable 
 

Risk Management: not applicable 
 

 
4.2 

 
Screening & Impact Assessments  
 

Equality & Good Relations Implications: not applicable 
 

Rural Needs Implications: not applicable 
 

5.0 Recommendation(s) 

 
5.1 

 
That Council notes and considers, as necessary, the correspondence received.  
 

6.0 Documents Attached & References 

 Appendix A:   Department for Infrastructure 
Appendix B:   Department for Education  
Appendix C:   Police Service of Northern Ireland  
Appendix D:   Northern Ireland Housing Executive 
Appendix E:   NI Water  Discharges 
Appendix F:  Srebrenica Memorial Week 
Appendix G   Department for Education  
 
 

 



 
 


